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Dear parents of a prospective Edgewater Elementary kindergarten student, 
 
Thank you so very much for coming to the Edgewater Elementary School Kindergarten Information 
Session. Choosing the right school is an important and challenging decision to make as a parent. We 
truly understand and want to offer you support in the process. It is a pleasure for us to show off our 
wonderful school and hope that you will choose Edgewater to introduce your child to the joys and 
adventures of education. 
 
The information session is intended to help answer your questions so that you can make an informed 
choice for the upcoming school year and ease the stress that change and new beginnings can cause 
for both children and parents. Our goal of the Information Session is to demonstrate to you that, as 
a community, Edgewater strives to provide an educational environment for your child that is safe 
and secure, where they are motivated to learn, and stimulated by enriching activities.  
 
Please see my assistant, Ulla Schoenmakers, on the way out, if you would like to schedule a 
registration appointment for the week of January 27 – 31. If you require any further information, 
please do not hesitate to give us a call. It will be our pleasure to assist you in any way you require. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
Shirley Kapitsky 
Edgewater Elementary 

 




